
 

Effective July 9, 2024, 
Julia Warden, MD,  
will no longer be 

practicing medicine at WellMed. 
 

Patients of Dr. Warden may continue care at 
WellMed.  

 
Patients can obtain copies of their medical 

records at: 
WellMed at Roosevelt 
3727 Roosevelt Ave. 

San Antonio, TX 78214 
Phone: 1-210-922-5922 

Fax: 1-210-924-5600 
 
 
 
 


